
Babb September Board Report 
 
Attendance 
 
Whole School: 91.96% 
Classified Attendance %: 85% 
Certified Attendance%: 100% 
Staff attendance as a whole: 92.5% 
Perfect Attendance students: 15 
Perfect Attendance classified: 0 
Perfect Attendance certified: 2 
Dropped Students: 2, transfers 
Homevisits: 1 
Referrals: 0 
OSS: 0 
Bully Incidents:0 
Solutions/Parent Meeting: 0 
 
Challenges: We continue to meet to get everything in order. There is still more 
planning to do but we have made progress. We are getting ready for our annual 
Christmas play and it will require lots of time and work. 
 
Positives:  
October has gone by so fast. Our PTO and community worked hard to put on our 
Halloween Carnival. We had 60 parents and community members as well as 52 
students from the school and community. It was a wonderful community event.  
 
Thanks to PTO our students were able to attend the Sweet Pickens Pumpkin 
patch. Each of the students received a pumpkin and had a wonderful time. 
 
We also had a Glacier County Sheriff come in to talk about  safety with our 
students prior to Halloween.  

.  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 


